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MEMO 
 
To:  Week 2 Project Update 
From:  Town Manager 
Date:  September 13, 2024 
 
Week 2 update...  

• No significant activity took place this week, which did allow folks to continue parking in 
the back lot.  The crew had previously scheduled digging test pits which has been 
delayed to Monday due to equipment availability.  On Friday morning, fencing was 
delivered and will be installed early next week.   

• Parking Lot CLOSED MONDAY 9/16 – Crooker Construction will be mobilizing more 
equipment and beginning to do some excavation.  We will need to close the parking lot 
to regular traffic.  Vehicles involved with freight/deliveries/utility service and boat 
launching will still be allowed access.  

• Once the crew installs the fencing around the underground stormwater retention 
system, we will be able to depict and share the traffic flow and parking availability.  It is 
anticipated that this plan will be in effect for much of the construction schedule.   

• Anyone that has not already picked up their issued permit to park at First National Bank 
will receive a call confirming they can pick one up at the Town Office. 

 
As previously noted, the exact schedule will be fluid and you should prepare to be flexible with 
the available parking.  There are alternative parking locations within walking distance from your 
favorite shops and restaurants available on our website.   
 
Be sure to sign up for notifications through our NEW CivicReady platform.  For those interested 
in the App, instructions are included when setting up your account.  Project updates will be sent 
to those who have signed up to receive 'Parking Lot Project' notices.  As of 9/16/24, we will push 
all general project notifications through that platform (not the various email or Constant 
Contact lists), so please sign-up if you have not already done so.   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please reach out to me via email if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you for your patience throughout this project. 
 

https://www.damariscottame.com/home/pages/waterfrontparking-lot-project
https://public.alertsense.com/SignUp/?RegionId=2251
mailto:adorr@damariscottame.com?subject=Parking%20Lot%20Project%20Qs

